The Farms at Westlake Newsletter

Spring 2024

We have updated our website for The Farms. Please visit our website at -

thefarmsatwestlakect.com

Our website will give you access to:

- Vital Sections of the Incorporation By-Laws & Declaration of Covenants and Restrictions
- Board of Directors Members
- Neighborhood News
- Project Approval Form
- Common Application Questions
- Fill out a form to contact us
- Sell Items within HOA
- And more

Selling items within the HOA -

We set up a page where homeowners can sell items, as we did in the past. If you'd like to sell an item, please fill out the contact form on our website with pictures of the item, price, and your contact information to be reached.

IMPORTANT

We are looking for a Secretary as well as additional Board Members.

Please fill out the contact form on our website if you are interested in becoming a secretary OR a member. As a board member, you will be able to contribute your vote on important decisions, changes and issues related to the association.

REMINDERS

- Please contact City Hall at 860-638-4850 regarding any SPRING CLEAN UP.
- **♣** To report **streetlight outages**, please call Public Works at 860-638-4850
- ♣ Changes to your home that requires a building permit from the city, must <u>first be approved by the Association.</u> Approval Forms can be found on our website:
 - thefarmsatwestlakect.com/project-approval-form
- ♣ Please make sure to walk your dogs on a leash and clean up after them.